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16th March 2023 
 
Year 4 Trip to Nene Outdoors Park – Thursday 27th April   
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have organised a fantastic trip to Nene Outdoor Park for our Year 4 children on Thursday 27th 
April.  
 
This will complement their learning by exploring how to draw and use maps, recognise and describe 
physical and human processes and to study examples of feeding relationships in freshwater 
invertebrates.  
 
The trip will take place during school hours on Thursday 27th April. The coach will leave at 9:00am, 
please ensure your child is in school no later than 8:45am. They will return to school by 3pm. 
 
Your child must bring a warm, waterproof coat and be wearing their school uniform. Comfortable 
and sensible shoes are to be worn. 
 
If you have ordered a hot dinner through Kingswood Catering, please change the option to a packed 
lunch or send a packed lunch from home. 
 
The total cost of this trip is being subsidised by the school. However, we are kindly requesting a 
voluntary contribution from parents of £18.00. We have added this trip, including the consent form, 
to your child’s ParentPay account. If we do not receive enough contributions towards the trip, we 
have the right to cancel the trip. If you could please complete the online consent and, where 
possible, pay the requested voluntary contribution by Thursday 20th April.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 Beverley Trotman     
 Principal  

 

 


